
URGENT UPDATE

Fraternal Order of Police Chicago Lodge #7

It has come to the Lodge's attention, that once again the CCSAO has been
dropping or reducing charges against offenders who have physically battered
our Officers. We would like to remind Officers to make sure you fill out the
Notice of Victim's Assertion of Rights form when seeking charges of Agg Batt
and other charges where you are the victim. Without this form there is no
recourse when the CCSAO drops charges or makes deals with offenders in
these cases. Please find the appropriate forms here. As always, stay healthy
and safe!

Fraternal Order of Police, Chicago Lodge #7 | 1412 W. Washington Blvd., Chicago, IL 60607

FOP Current Updates <michael.mette@chicagofop.org> Thu, Apr 29, 2021 at 10:45 AM
Reply-To: michael.mette@chicagofop.org


